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webmineral@gmail.com

From: John Betts Fine Minerals <j.betts@johnbetts-fineminerals.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 03, 2021 10:06 AM

To: webmineral@gmail.com

Subject: John Betts minerals next update: August 10th

 

 

  

 

  

 

  

John Betts - Fine Minerals Summer Update 
 

 

 

Mark your calendars: I will post new minerals next week on August 10, 2021. 
 
I am returning to NYC next week, to ship back orders and acquire some new minerals. This will 
give me an opportunity to post a special group of new minerals from the collection of Prof. 
Martin Becker. I will be able to ship the orders that week so there will be no delays. 
 
I plan to return to Maine until later in September. 
 
Good News: I have acquired several other collections. I hope to return to weekly new mineral 
updates sometime in mid-September. 
 
Sincerely, 
  
John Betts, owner 
John Betts - Fine Minerals 
Mailing address only: 215 West 98 Street 
New York City, NY 10025 
212-678-1942 

  

 

 

See the new items at: New Listings Page  
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Try email marketing for free today!  

 

 

 


